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FAR HILLS, N.J. (July 20, 2016) – Chambers Bay, in University Place, Wash., has been selected by the United
States Golf Association (USGA) as the site of the 2019 U.S. Amateur Four-Ball Championship. The dates of
the championship are May 25-29.

The Home Course, in DuPont, Wash., which is cooperatively owned and operated by the Pacific Northwest
Golf Association (PNGA) and the Washington State Golf Association (WSGA), will serve as the stroke-play
co-host.

The 2019 U.S. Amateur Four-Ball is the third USGA championship to be held at Chambers Bay, which is
owned by Pierce County. The public facility also hosted the 2010 U.S. Amateur, won by Peter Uihlein, and
the 2015 U.S. Open, won by Jordan Spieth.

“Bringing the USGA’s newest men’s championship to Chambers Bay underscores our strong relationship
with Pierce County as well as with the PNGA and the WSGA, since it will be the third USGA championship
there in a decade,” said Stuart Francis, chairman of the USGA Championship Committee. “We have a long
history of returning to host sites with excellent golf courses, where we have conducted successful and
memorable championships.”

Chambers Bay, designed by Robert Trent Jones Jr., opened in 2007. The Home Course was designed by
Mike Asmundson and also opened in 2007. The Home Course was the stroke-play co-host for the 2010 U.S.
Amateur, as well as the site of the final U.S. Women’s Amateur Public Links Championship in 2014, won by
Fumie (Alice) Jo.

“We are thrilled to welcome the USGA back to Chambers Bay and the Pacific Northwest for the 2019 U.S.
Amateur Four-Ball Championship,” said Pat McCarthy, Pierce County executive. “Our community wrapped
its collective arms around the record-setting 2015 U.S. Open and I’m confident we will host another
successful championship in 2019.”

The U.S. Amateur Four-Ball Championship is strictly for amateurs with no age restrictions. Partners
comprising teams or sides will not be required to be from the same club, state or country. Entry is limited
to individuals with a Handicap Index® not to exceed 5.4.

The U.S. Amateur Four-Ball will consist of 128 two-player teams each playing their own ball throughout the
round. Each team’s score will be determined by using the lower score of the partners for each hole. After
36 holes of stroke-play qualifying, the field will be reduced to the low 32 teams for the championship’s
match-play bracket (all matches contested at 18 holes).

In 2017, the U.S. Amateur Four-Ball Championship will be conducted at Pinehurst Resort & Country Club, in
the Village of Pinehurst, N.C., and in 2018, the championship will be conducted at Jupiter Hills Club in
Tequesta, Fla.
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